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Danger due to protruding studs at Għar Lapsi slipway 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that there are 

protruding steel studs at Għar Lapsi slipway which is in the following approximate 

position: 

 

            Latitude (N)  Longitude (E) 

 

 35° 49'.634  14° 25'.459 

 

Due to damaged wooden strips on the slipway at Għar Lapsi there are a number of steel 

studs protruding from the concrete which could damage any vessel while it is being 

launched or taken out of the sea. There is also a danger of injury to anybody that uses 

the slipway. 

 

Due to the above mariners are advised to use the other slipway or pay special attention 

while it is being used, until it is repaired. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA Chart 2538 

 


